


Building Bridges 
for a Stronger Future

• Founded in 2008 

• 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 

• Creating opportunities to hear, see, feel, 
participate, understand, and appreciate the 
value of police in our lives and communities 

• Improving public safety

• Community outreach



• STEM & Civics Enrichment
• Traffic Safety 
• Youth Violence Prevention

Focus on:
• Career Exploration
• Building Trust
• Humanizing Police Officers
• Making Safe Choices
• Educational Technology

Youth Programs



Youth Advisory Board
Provides input and guidance on youth programs



Making History Accessible  

• Archives and Preservation
• Asian History Month
• Black History Month
• Fallen Officer Project
• Hispanic History Month
• Historic Crime Symposiums
• Historic Vehicles 
• History Tours
• Oral Histories 
• Police Memorials
• Police Week
• Women’s History Month



Our Partners
• Ancestry.com
• Blair-Caldwell Library
• Boy Scouts of America
• Breakthrough Kent Denver 
• Colorado Rockies
• Denver Crime Lab
• Denver Police Department
• Denver Police Foundation
• Denver Police Officers Foundation
• Denver Public Schools
• Dr. Lisa Pasko, Assoc. Professor and 

Chair, Sociology & Criminology, 
University of Denver

• Office of the Independent Monitor
• Public Safety - Youth Programs
• Riverside/Fairmount Cemetery
• Visit Denver 
• Volunteers of America
• Warren Tech High School



• City Flags / ID Pictures
• Letters
• Baseball games

Morale



Our Supporters
• Foundations
• Denver Police Officers
• Retirees
• Volunteers in Policing 
• Community Members
• Councilman Kevin Flynn
• Local Businesses
• E-470
• Spark Industry Introduction
• In-Kind Partners
• Fallen Officer Families



Our Future



Thank You!


